

Pick Up Day for Report Cards Thursday, June 18th

Dear Parents,

On Thursday, June 18th, parents will be able to pick up report cards at NSEE. Please read below for further instructions. We hope that all will go smoothly!

Please check our Facebook Page and School webpage for more information regarding our return to school in September. We will post more information as we receive it.

Once again, we plan to purchase school supplies for our students next year. We will post information regarding our supply/students fees as soon as we can. Students will be asked to bring sneakers, facial tissue (2 boxes), a lunch can, a backpack and a water bottle (grades 3 to 6 should also bring a pencil case). We hope you have a great summer and we will see you next year.

Thank you Shayla Mutch ©

Pick Up Date	Thursday, June 18 th
Pick Up Time	1:00 to 1:30 (Last name begins with letters A to H) 1:30 to 2:00 (Last name begins with letters I to M) 2:00 to 2:30 (Last name begins with letters N to Z)
Pick Up Location	NSEE (outside) Teachers will have desks set up outside along the side of the school on the sidewalk. Cars will be able to drive up to the desk so the teachers will be able to hand the report card envelope to you. Parents and students are asked to stay in their car at this time.

Please note:

- ➤ If you have found any <u>items belonging to the school</u>, please return them at this time. This may include library books, novels/books, student leader shirts, peacemaker shirts, basketball uniforms, any money owed to the cafeteria, etc.
- > If you pre-ordered a yearbook, they will be in your envelope. There are no extra copies.
- > Each teacher will have their own desk set up outside. This is a change from our last pick up date.
- > If you have more than one child at our school, you will have to drive to each desk station. Please be patient, as we wanted to give them a last chance to say goodbye to their teacher.
- Please <u>stay in your car</u>, a staff member will deliver to you. If your child is with you, they are also asked to stay in the vehicle for their safety.
- > Some students will be dropping off iPads and laptops borrowed from the school. Please give them to your child's teacher.
- Please use the Access Road to enter our school grounds and exit via the bus lane to NSER.
- ➤ If <u>someone else is picking up your child's envelope</u> for you, please let your homeroom teacher know or send Mrs. Mutch a message before Thursday so we can make arrangements.
- If you are unable to come to the school on Thursday, pick up will be on Friday between 10am and 11am at the main office. Please call 836-7010 when you arrive to let us know you are there. We will bring your envelope to your car.